
 

ATTENTION ALL  

DISTRICT DEPUTY GRAND MASTERS 

And those wishing to apply as one! 

District Deputy Grand Master (DDGM) Training 

Schedule for 2025 Term 

Since entering the Grand Line and now as your Deputy Grand Master, I have spent 
considerable time and study investigating and understanding how and why the 
DDGM’s in neighboring States and other jurisdictions are so effective.   
The methods and amount of training and information they receive is superior to ours.   
 
Emulating the success of our neighboring brother DDGMs will be the direction we 
are heading in 2025. The new DDGM program will consist of the current Masonic 
Districts being grouped into 4 Regions with a Senior DDGM guiding, supporting, and 
mentoring the DDGM’s in his Region.  Each Senior DDGM will support between 9 
and 11 DDGM’s within his Region.  
 
We will be creating a database for current DDGMs and interviewing future 
candidates for consideration when replacements are needed, as well as, for future 
administrations to consider. Any brothers who are Current or Past Worshipful 
Masters and are interested in being considered for a DDGM appointment are 
encouraged to attend. 
 
It is my hope that this training will allow brothers to know what the position and 
responsibilities are and what is expected of them prior to accepting a position if 
offered one.    
 
The classes will also include working through scenarios and lodge issues that seem 
to be the most common and prevalent.  

Saturday May 4th at 9:00am  
 
Akdar Shrine Temple  
2808 South Sheridan 
Tulsa, OK  74129 
 

Saturday May 18th at 9:00am  
 
India Shrine Center  
3601 NW 36th Street 
Oklahoma City, OK  73112 

 

For questions or to register you must email jmesroderick2022@gmail.com Please 
RSVP if you plan to attend lunch.  


